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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 
Atlanta, GA 30303 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT 
UNIT NO 

DOCKET50
LICENSE NO. R-23 

RESPONSE TO BULLETIN 80-21 
VALVE YOKES SUPPLIED BY MALCOLM FOUNDRY COMPANY, INC.  

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

The review of all active safety-related valves, as requested by 
your bulletin, has been completed. All active safety-related valves 
were identified and each valve manufacturer was contacted. None of 
the manufacturers had purchased yokes from Malcolm Foundry Company 
except Anchor Darling. Anchor Darling indicated that none of the 
valves supplied to H. B. Robinson Unit No. 2 have yokes from Malcolm 
Foundry Company. In summary, no active safety-related valves at H.  
B. Robinson Unit No. 2 have yokes manufactured by Malcolm Foundry 
Company, Inc.  

This IE Bulletin response required 40 man-hours of H. B. Robinson 
Plant personnel time.  

If you have any questions concerning this information, please 
contact me or a member of my staff.  

Very truly yours, 

BJ. Fur 

Vice President 
Nuclear Operations Department 

SHC:kbb* 

cc: Mr. N. C. Moseley 
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